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This infringes on the American people’s rights and is  Unconstitutional. To think a 

judge deemed this worth moving forward is disgusting. However, living in Oregon, 

nothing surprises me anymore when it comes to taking away our rights. We do not 

have proper protocol in place to ensure law abiding citizens can move smoothly and 

freely through this process if passed. (Another fine example of this type of failure: 

legalizing drugs). Anyone who wishes to do harm on others, will find alternate routes 

to succeed. Law abiding citizens are not the people who need more restrictions. 

Again, how did the War on Drugs pan out? Guess who can still locate and obtain 

illegal substances? Anyone who wants them. 

 

I oppose HB 3075. It is not protecting Americans, but simply heading down the 

slippery slope of altering the Constitution.  


